
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Upper 2 – a week at the theatre 
   

  

This week Upper 2 have been on a theatre extravaganza. 

With our theatre critic hats on, we started our theatregoer experience with a trip to see 

Reception’s magical nativity. We saw our buddies shine on stage with some amazing 

performances. We definitely picked up some singing, acting and staging tips to prepare us for 

our end of year production. 

We then continued our watching marathon with a visit from the magnificent KS1 acting 

troupe. Our second nativity in as many days proved to be a great watch. Again, the Upper 2 

critics scored it highly, noting the wonderful performances and dramatic techniques and 

delivery as the highlights. 

Our final act was to attend the pantomime at the Leeds City Varieties - Jack and the 

Beanstalk. Upper 2 donned their reviewer hats once more to analyse the performance. Some 

say it delivered a perfect blend of slapstick humour and heartwarming moments, with 

standout performances from the dame that had children and adults alike rolling in the aisles. 

We’re now fully ready to deliver the performance of a lifetime at the Carol Concert on 

Tuesday.  

Mr Mike Arnold and Mr Matt Chandler  


